
 

 

October 16, 2024 
 

The Honorable Alison Dennington 

Mayor, Town of Melbourne Beach 

507 Ocean Ave 

Melbourne Beach, FL 32951-2523 

 

Dear Mayor Dennington: 

 
Advocacy is one of the primary missions of the Florida League of Cities and it is my pleasure to appoint you as a member 
of the Florida League of Cities’ 2024-2025 Advocacy Committee to fulfill this important goal. This committee will be 
responsible for fulfilling the duties outlined in the Advocacy Mission Statement and for developing ideas and activities 
that strengthen our influence with state officials.  
 

The Advocacy Committee will meet in conjunction with the FLC Legislative Conference; The meeting will take place on 
Thursday, December 5, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. ET.  
 
The success of the League’s legislative initiatives depends directly on the active involvement of our members in advocating 
and lobbying for the League’s priorities before the Legislature. Positive outcomes are achieved when elected officials 
collaborate and communicate with a shared vision for improving our cities. The League’s officers and Board of Directors 
are grateful for your dedication, and we encourage you to commit your time and energy to this important effort. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding your role on the Advocacy Committee, please contact Allison Payne at the League 
office, (850) 701- 3602 or e-mail: apayne@flcities.com. Again, thank you for your commitment to the League. I look 
forward to working with you and to a prosperous and successful year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Michael C. Blake, President 
Mayor, City of Cocoa
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